
 
 

 
NIKOL  
! t9wYh±L0 ς PRESIDENT OF CROATIAN SCHOOL SPORT 
FEDERATION 

Dear students, guests and friends of school 
sport, We are very impatient to 
Welcome you to Croatia, to the city of tƻǊŜőΣ 
to the ISF World Schools Championship 
in basketball at the end of April. It is our 
honor and pleasure to welcome you 

here to tƻǊŜő ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǘƘƛǊŘ ǘƛƳŜ ŀŦǘŜǊ the volleyball 2006 and futsal 2016 
championships. We are very proud and thankful to the ISF for giving us the 
chance to organize one of the biggest ISF World Championships. It is well 
known that sports and other physical activities have numerous benefits, to 
individuals and the entire community. 
Scientists have proven that regular activity contributes to health, mental 
balance, appearance and shape. Although we are all aware of that, we still pay 
insufficient attention to sports activities or raising awareness of the 
importance of sports in schools and everyday life. Especially today, when most 
youngsters lead a sedentary lifestyle. Therefore, it is highly relevant to 
emphasize the importance of physical and health culture. To that end, main 
goals of all school sport activities should include: building habits of regular 
exercise, encouraging a larger number of youngsters to practice sports, 
educating young people about sports values, thus creating a well-rounded 
young person. It is very important that all of us show our students just how 
valuable sport is, and appreciate each person who encourages them in that 
ǊŜƎŀǊŘΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǎǇƻǊǘǎ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǿƛƭƭ ǎŜǊǾŜ ŀǎ ŀ ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŀǘ LΩǾŜ 
said. World schools championship is a unique experience for all 
participants. On behalf of the entire organizing committee I wish you all a 
pleasant arrival in Croatia soon, a wonderful time, lots of good matches and, 
of course, new friendships. We are waiting for you!! 

 



 
 

 
 
 

Deputy Speakers of the Croatian Parliament ς aƛƭƛƧŀƴ .Ǌƪƛŏ  

Dear young basketball players, I 
am very proud of the fact that 
Croatia will host this major event 
and welcome more than a 
thousand young athletes from 34 
countries on four continents. I am 
certain that Croatia will prove to 

be a great host and that you will prove why sport is a universal 
language, bringing together people of all nationalities and 
races. Both you and your families put a lot of work and effort 
into each of your results. Thank you for promoting these values 
with so much love every day. As you recognized the 
importance of sports for the general good of mankind, I believe 
this competition will bring you new and fascinating 
experiences and that your matches will show why you are the 
future of the world. I wish you with all my heart that you enjoy 
every moment of this event, that you make new and dear 
friends, and that the pleasant memories of your time in Croatia 
stay with you all your life. 

 

 
 


